
     Algona Municipal Utili-

ties has been finishing up 

projects and preparing for 

fall and winter.  

     AMU upgraded Internet 

speeds on October 31st. 

AMU now offers Internet 

speeds starting at 70 

Mbps.  

     AMU will introduce Dy-

namic TV sometime in 

2019. With Dynamic TV, 

cable customers will have 

more channels, including 

more HD programming.  

     Dynamic TV also offers 

Cloud/Whole Home DVR to 

December 2018 
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allow customers to have 

the flexibility to watch the 

shows on any TV hooked 

up to Dynamic TV. AMU 

Residential phone custom-

ers can signup to have 

Caller ID to appear on their 

TV. 

AMU Electric Utility 

     The AMU Linemen have 

installed new street lights 

on State Street between 

Jones and Hall Streets (see 

page 2). 58 high pressured 

sodium lights were re-

placed with decorative LED 

lights. 

     While AMU had limited 

activity with the Dodge 

Street reconstruction pro-

ject in downtown Algona, 

the AMU linemen complet-

ed the final connections for 

electric service. 

AMU Water Utility 

     AMU abandoned a water 

main on Main Street be-

tween Spruce and Commer-

cial Streets. The main is 

being abandoned as anoth-

er main on the other side of 
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Save With In-Store        

Discounts When You    

Purchase LED Bulbs 

Through AMUõs Be Bright 

Program. Look For The Be 

Bright Logo At Bomgaars, 

Fareway, Hardware Hank, 

and HyVee. 

http://www.netamu.com/


The Wire  

    AMU Electric Linemen 

have replaced high pres-

sured sodium street lights 

with LED street lights in 

downtown Algona. The 

work started after 

Thanksgiving. 

     LED lights use about 

one-third of the energy 

compared to high pres-

sured sodium lights. LEDs 

also last longer and are 

brighter. 

     The first photo shows 

new LED street lights in-

stalled along State Street 

between Moore and 

Dodge Streets. 

     The second photo was 

taken on State Street 

between Dodge and 

Thorington Streets. It 

shows the new LED street 

lights on the left compared to 

old high pressured sodium 

street lights on the right.  
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the street provides water 

service to the area.    

     AMU also replaced two 

blocks of water main dur-

ing the Dodge Street pro-

ject. 

AMU Office 

     AMUõs Customer Ser-

vice Representatives for 

Electric - Water -            

Communications are now 

located in the main office 

area for the customerõs 

convenience.  AMU is also 

remodeling the office to 

include an accounting wing 

and a redesigned CSR   

area.  

AMUõs Blast From The Past - Peak Energy Usage 

 From the earliest records kept, dating 

back to 1931, the peak energy usage 

was usually in the winter, particularly in 

November - December when people 

used a majority of electricity to heat 

their homes. Peak energy usage for 

1931 was 675 kilowatts on December 

23rd. As air conditioning became     

available, peak usage shifted to       

summer months. In July 1965, peak 

usage for the was 5100 kilowatts.  

New Street Lights on State Street in Downtown Algona 

Photo 1:  New LED 

street lights on State 

Street between Moore 

and Dodge Streets. 

Photo 2:  New LED 

street lights on the 

left compared to the 

high pressured       

sodium lights on the 

right.  
Happy Holidays from  

Algona Municipal Utilities!  

AMU Linemen put up  

Christmas lights in Algona  

in November.  


